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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 

Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

Paid in advance RATE $10 OTHERWISE $17 

Boxed classified ads $17 

1/8 Page $17 

¼ Page  $30 

½ Page  $47 

Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
¼ Page  $16 

½ Page  $22 

Full Page $41 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 

Anonymous items will not be published. 

Microsoft Word Required 

 

*NOTE: WE HAVE CHANGED 
OUR EMAIL ADDRESS * 

 

Town of Eatonia News 

 

The Town is offering tax discounts for 

prepayment of 2014 taxes. The 

following discounts will be applied to any 

tax payments made during that month: 

March – 4% 

April – 3% 

May – 2% 

June – 1% 

 

Pet Licenses – They were due Feb 01/14. Please 

renew your licenses as soon as possible. There is 

still lots of pets unregistered in town. If your pet 

already has a license, please remember to bring the 

license number in when you come in to renew. If you 

have already licensed your pet(s) Thanks! 
 

TOWN OF EATONIA AWARD 
SPONSORED BY THE TOWN OF EATONIA

    

In an effort to support and recognize the youth in 
our community, the Town of Eatonia is bestowing 
an award to a deserving student of Eaton 
School.   
This award will be given to an individual who has 
made an outstanding contribution to enhance the 
quality of life for the citizens of the Town. 
To be eligible, this student must meet the following 

criteria: 
1. Must currently attend grade 10, 11 

or 12 at Eaton High School 
2. Must have demonstrated various volunteer     

involvement throughout the community. 
3. Must demonstrate good work ethic, be in good 

academic standing and present an overall 
willingness to assist others. 

The successful nominee will be given an award of 

$200 which will be presented at Color Night 2014. 
To nominate an individual or individuals, forms can 

be picked up at the town office. 
Deadline for nominations is April 30, 2014 

Nuisance Grounds 

Will be Open on May 19- Victoria Day 

from 1-6 pm 

**Deadline for 

submissions is the 

22
nd

 of each** 

month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad.  
 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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Town of Eatonia News cont.. 
 

The water fill station 

now accepts loonies and  

toonies and 

will run accumulatively.     
                                                    

AMPGROUND ATTENDANT 
REQUIRED 

The Town of Eatonia requires 
campground attendant to collect 

campground fees and clean 
campground washrooms. The 
position will start when the 

campground opens around the May 
long weekend and end around 

Thanksgiving weekend   
For more information on this position 

contact the town office at 967-2251 

Applications can be sent to: 
Town of Eatonia 

Box 237  

Eatonia, SK - S0L 0Y0 

Fax to 306-967-2267 
Email to eatonia@sasktel.net 

Applications must be received at the 
town office by 5:00 p.m. March 10, 

2014  

 
 

TOWN OF EATONIA 
Requires a 

WATER METER 

READER 

Readings are done 

around the middle 

of April, August and 

December 

For more information 

contact the town office 
 at 306-967-2251 

Student Applications 

Welcome 

Submit applications by 

5:00 p.m., 

Monday, March 10, 2014 

to: Town Office 
302 Main Street 

Eatonia, Sk 

or fax to 306-967-2267 

or email to 

eatonia@sasktel.net 
 

 

mailto:eatonia@sasktel.net
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Eatonia Oasis Motel 
We are looking for new board 

members 
To join the Eatonia Oasis Motel 

Board of Directors 
If you are interested 

Please call Tosha 
@ 306-460-4779 

 

Eatonia Oasis Motel 
Eatonia Oasis Motel Annual 

Meeting 
Will be held on March 30/2014 
5:30Pm @ the Eatonia Family 

Restaurant 

CWL Tea & Bake Sale 

Tea, Door Prizes, Raffles 

+Cup Cake walk 

Sat. Mar 29th 2014 

2 to 3:30pm 

St. Joseph’s Church Basement 

Everyone Welcome!! 

 

Tender To Paint Laporte Hall 

For more Details 
Ph: 306-967-2300          
 Or 306-463-7798 
Mail Tenders To: 

Paint Tenders Laporte Hall 
Box 279 

Eatonia, Sk, 

S0L-0Y0 

Eatonia Yoga   
Give yourself a Spring Present and 

join us for yoga practices to add: 

-Balance to your mind and body 
-Flexibility 

-Core Strength 

We will be providing a weekly class this 

spring to help ease stress!! 
 

We are in the midst of finalizing details, 

but please contact one of the instructors 

below to make sure you don’t miss out on 

this enriching experience. 
Melanie Collette     Or       Janice Burns                         
  Phone or Text:             Phone 306 967 9351 
   306-430-8233               Text 403 680 8246 

Email: eatoniayoga@yahoo.ca 

NAMASTE 

mailto:eatoniayoga@yahoo.ca
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The Eatonia Band 
Association 

Will be selling hanging 

baskets and deck 

planters again this year. 

If you have not received 

a phone call by April 1st, 

and you would like to 

place and order, please 

contact 

Yvette Schuh 

 at 967-2700 
 

Home Base Business 
Eatonia Spring Open house 

Saturday April 12th  

12pm-5pm@ the Eatonia 

Community Hall 
 

In Memory of Diana Jasman 
And think of her as living in the hearts of 
those she touched… 
For nothing loved is ever lost-  
and she was loved so much. 
Sincerely,  

E.O.L Auxiliary 

 

Eatonia’s Annual 
St.Patrick’s Day 

Stew Supper 
 

Come and Join us 
for stew supper on 
Sunday, March 16th 
@ The Community 

Hall 
from 5:00-7:00pm. 

Prices are:  
Adults-$12.00 
Students-$8.00 

6 & Under-$4.00 
Everyone welcome!! 
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Community Birthday 
Calendars 

Have arrived!! 
They can be picked 

up March 16, 2014 at 

the St. Patrick’s Day 

Stew Supper,  
Or at  

The Eatonia Town Office, 

as well at the 
Eaton School Fruit Drive 

(Date to be announced) 
Thank You for 

supporting the 

Mantario Lions Club 

and the Eaton School  

Band Association. 
 

 
 

 

 

RM of Chesterfield No.261 

 
***Help wanted*** 

Motor Grader, Scraper Operators & 

Utility Personnel 

Experienced motor grader & buggy operators, 

also summer students, good wages and benefits 

(health & dental plan, disability insurance, 

pension plan). 

 Inquiries: Foreman: 306-463-7043 

Applications to: 

 R.M. of Chesterfield No. 261, 

P.O. Box 70, 

Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 

or Fax: 306-967-2424. 

 

SPRING RATEPAYERS 

MEETING 
Thursday, March 20, 2014 

Eatonia Community Hall 

Cocktails:  5:30 p.m. 

Supper: 6:30 p.m.  

Meeting & Entertainment:  7:30 

p.m. 

Advance Tickets Only ~ $10 
(available at the RM office or from council 

members) 
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STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 

 

 

 

EATONIA, SK 

 

HARDWARE 

Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 

8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 
8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 

217 Railway Ave East    Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 

GROCERY 

Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 

Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 
212 Main Street       Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 

SGI Canada Personal Auto Pak                

– Did you know……? 

* If your policy shows Collision & 

Comprehensive coverage, your deductible is 

waived for damage caused by wildlife, theft & 

fire. 

* Permanently attached equipment (ie. Rims) 

are covered under your                    SGI 

Canada Auto Pak while portable equipment 

(ie. Cell Phones) are covered under your home 

policy. 

 

* In Saskatchewan, you cannot be sued for 

personal injury but you can be sued for loss of 

earnings.  With lots of oil activity in our area, 

$2 million coverage is quite often not enough! 

Give us a call & we can make sure you have 

the best Auto Pak possible! 

Debbie & Staff at Eatonia Agencies Ltd. 

306-967-2201 ~ 

eatoniaagencies@yourlink.ca
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The Eatonia Campground 

Committee is looking for pies for 

the Community Consignment 

Auction on  

Saturday, April 5th 

     

If you are willing to donate a pie please 

contact 

Troy Becker at 306-460-7410 

 

Looking to open a new business? 
Looking to improve an old business? 

New equipment? 
Need a loan? 

Want to help out your community? 
LET US HELP YOU  

IN RETURN YOU WILL HELP OTHERS! 

THE EATONIA SMALL BUSINESS LOAN 

ASSOCIATION (SBL) CAN OFFER YOU UP 

TO $20,000.00 WITH ONLY A SMALL 

INTEREST RATE OF 5% 

ALL INTEREST COLLECTED GOES BACK 

TO OUR COMMUNITY IN THE FORM OF 

DONATIONS TO LOCAL CLUBS AND 

CHARITIES 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 

CONTACT MOOREASE (MOE) SCOTT 

306-460-9088 

Eatonia Community Hall Rental 
& Booking 

Contact- Jennifer McKenzie-967-2291 
-Day Event (8am-5pm) 
w/ no kitchen-$300.00 
-Day event with Kitchen-$400.00 
-Weekend Rate- Friday noon to 
Sunday at 3:00pm- $650.00 
With Kitchen $750.00 
-Meeting Room $100/day or 25/hour 
-Outsider catering will be charged 
$100.00 the same as using the 
kitchen. 
-Funerals Service with Lunch $200.00 
-Bar- Lions Club or 
Phone Matt Hoffman at 967-2328 
-Catering Committee- 
Brenda Hoffman at 967-2718  
or Darlene Olson at 967-2582 

Hall rented dates is on the Town of 
Eatonia Web Page. 
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Estate Sale 
101-5th Ave E 

Eatonia 
(Peg & Dave Bews) 

Friday, Feb. 28th to Sunday, Mar 2nd  
10 a.m. to 6:30 p.m 

& subsequent evenings & weekends 
Appliances: 

Microwave Ovens, Bread Making 
Machine, Toasters, Coffee Makers, 
Kettle, Coffee Grinder, Hand mixer, 
Cutlery, Pots & Pans, Stock Pot, 
Roasters, Baking Pans, Built-in 
Dishwasher (used) 

Furniture: 
Desks, Small Cabinets, Lamps, 54” Bed 
Headboards, Bed Linens (double & 
twin), Royal Blue Swivel Rocker, Olive 
Green Swivel Rocker, Chesterfield & 
Chair, Daybed, Green Shag Area Rug, 
Bathroom Mats, Stack Stools, TV Trays. 

Electronics & Misc. 
Yamaha FX-20 organ, CD/DVD Players, 
VCRs, Televisions, Cassette Players, 
Luggage, Card Table & 4 Folding Chairs, 
Box Fans 24” and larger, Gardening 
Tools & Equipment, Leaf Blower, Filing 
Cabinet, Vacuum Cleaners, Wheel 
Chairs, Electric & manual, walker, 
Oxygen eq. 
 

 

Eatonia Community 
Cooperative 

Screenings Project 
Thanks to the following 

farms for: donating 
Jeff Stevens 

Kevin Stevens 
Wade Stevens 

Thanks to Lee’s Grain 
Cleaning for use of truck 

 

You are invited to attend a 
 

MILESTONE BIRTHDAY 

CELEBRATION 
 

for HILDA SCHEIDT 
 

~ Come and Go Tea ~ 
 

Thursday, March 13, 2014 
 

3:00 to 5:00pm 
 

Eatonia Chinese Restaurant 

*no gifts please  
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Kidz Korner 

 
 

Color the picture accordantly   

 

A caretaker is required for 

the Eatonia United Church. 

This involves general 

cleaning on a weekly basis as 

well as other duties that may 

arise for special events. 

A caretaker is also required 

for general grounds work.  

The application must supply 

own equipment. 

If interested, you may apply 

for either position or for both. 

Send written application 

along with wages expected 

and 2 references to 

Box 506 

Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 
or email 

eatoniaunitedchurch@yourlink.com 
 by March 21

st
. 

For details on duties, contact 

Bev Dahl at  

306-460-8956 

 

mailto:eatoniaunitedchurch@yourlink.com
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March Rec News 

 

3 on 3 Rec Hockey Tournament 

 

March 14, 15, 16 

Registration- $40/player. Open to all players 19 

years & older. Deadline is March 3. 

Limited space available so register early to 

guarantee your spot. (spot will not be held without 

payment).  Contact Nicole at the rec office for 

more info or to register. 967-2557 (office)  

 460-7130 (cell-call or text) or email at 

eatoniarec@yourlink.ca  

Admission: Silver collection 

Progressive 50/50 

Friday March 14 

*Pub Night starting at 5pm in the Arena Kitchen 

Lobby 

*Team Draft and Calcutta (approx. 8pm) 

Saturday March 15 

*Games begin at 10am 

*Beer Gardens and Concession 

*Pasta Supper at the Arena 

Sunday March 16 

*Finals begin at 11am 

*Beer Gardens and Concession 

Open Funspiel --March 20-23(depending on number 

of teams) 

Entry Fee-$160/team, all ages welcome.   

Enter as a team or individual.   

Guaranteed 3 games.   

75% Cash Payout. 

Entry deadline is March 17 at noon.   

Contact Nicole at the rec office for more info or to 

register. 967-2557 (office) 460-7130 (call or text) 

or email at eatoniarec@yourlink.ca   

Saturday Night: Sausage & Perogies Supper at the 

Arena:  $10 adult & $8 for 12 & under 

Community Auction Fundraiser: 

Saturday March 22 

Eatonia Community Hall 

 Doors open @ 8pm, admission is a Silver 

Collection. 

Live & Silent Auction, Prizes, Entertainment, 

Cash bar & lots of fun! 

EVERYONE WELCOME! 

Proceeds to the Recreation Facilities 
 

**The Eatonia & District Recreation Board will 

be holding a Community Auction Fundraiser on 

March 22 in conjunction with the funspiel to raise 

money for the Arena & Swimming Pool to help 

with operating costs, and repairs and upgrades to 

the facilities.   
 

We will gratefully accept donations of any kind: 

something from your special talent like knitting, 

quilting, pie making or baking, offers of your time 

or services such as handyman , grass cutting etc.,  

any new items such as Sports memorabilia,  

hunting, fishing, camping equipment, you name it!  

We are also looking for monetary donations to 

sponsor items.  Everyone will be acknowledged 

for their contributions to the event. 
 

Contact the rec office or any Recreation Board 

member for more information or to donate: Jason 

Hennes, Paul Stevens, Troy Becker, Dean 

Aldridge, Kenny Somerville, Teana Hayes, Devan 

Punter, Matt Hoffman, Dale Radies &  Karrie 

Derouin 
 

Swimming Pool:   
We are now accepting applications for lifeguard 

positions at the Eatonia Swimming Pool.  Please 

submit resume with a copy of your qualifications 

by March 12.  Resumes can be dropped off at the 

rec office, emailed, faxed or mailed.   

If you don’t currently have proper qualifications 

but are planning to do so please still apply by 

March 12 stating the courses you will be taking. 

Now is the time to look into training courses or 

recertification.  Some upcoming courses are listed 

mailto:eatoniarec@yourlink.ca
mailto:eatoniarec@yourlink.ca
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on the Lifesaving Society website at 

www.lifesavingsociety.sk.ca  

If you have questions about lifeguarding 

requirements, courses, etc. please call or email the 

rec office.  

 

Summer Playground Program 

The Eatonia Recreation Board is looking for 2 or 

3 motivated and dependable individuals that enjoy 

working with children to coordinate and supervise 

the summer playground program.  Employment is 

1 or 2 days a week through July and August.  

Please submit resume by April 19.   

 
Minor Ball  
Minor Ball Registration Deadline is March 26.  
Please register on or before this date.  Forms will 
be sent home through the school.  It is very 
important to register:  we will not keep your 
money if there is no team for your child and if 
everyone waits to see if there is a team before 
they register…THERE WILL BE NO TEAM.  Contact 
the rec office if you are interested in coaching or 
helping. 
 

Saskatchewan Lotteries Trust Fund Grant: 

Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries 

products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and 

Scratch & Win are placed in the Saskatchewan 

Lotteries Trust Fund.  Grants from this fund are 

used to support more than 12,000 sport, culture, 

recreation and community groups in the province.  

Community groups in Eatonia receive funding 

from the Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant Program. 

 
Eatonia Recreation Office 

Box 405 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 

Email: eatoniarec@yourlink.ca 
 

 

 

 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING – JANUARY & 

FEBRUARY 2014 

The winter months are going by quickly at E.O.L and 

we are all starting to look forward to Spring!  We 

have 20 people living at E.O.L.  We would like to 

welcome Yvonne Smith from Kindersley.  We hope 

you will enjoy staying with us.  We bid farewell to 

four of our residents.  Annie Warrington and Doris 

Richardson have moved to the Heritage Manor in 

Kindersley.  Isabella Holben has moved to the 

Eston Jubilee lodge.  Joyce Barr will also be moving 

to Eston at the beginning of March.  These ladies 

will be missed by both staff and residents!  Good 

luck to all of you! 

January and February’s activity schedule was 

packed full of fun!  We enjoyed our usual activities 

of Baking, playing the Wii and Morning Exercises.  

Harry Hauta brought down a CD of himself 

strumming the guitar and singing.  We are 

impressed, Harry!  You are very talented!  We 

played a few lively rounds of Balloon Badminton and 

some games of Shuffleboard.  The ladies were 

pampered with manicures while a few of the men 

sat and watched.  Thank you to Leah Helman for 

helping Vicki with this.   Our weekly Bingos are very 

well attended, too!  Everyone wants to win the 

Jackpot!  Helpers included Winnie Larson, Lorrene 

Johnson and Elders’ Week and Christianson.  Thank 

you for assisting the residents who may have 

trouble seeing or hearing.  They are very grateful!  

mailto:eatoniarec@yourlink.ca
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We are holding a fundraiser Bingo on Friday, 

February 28 to raise money for Telemiracle.  It 

starts at 2:00 and there will be a Silver Collection.  

Everyone is welcome to come join us!  The residents 

want to show their appreciation to the Kinsmen 

Foundation for their grant that paid for our two 

new tubs, so the more people the better! 

 

Marie Smith planned our Craft sessions once again.  

Her helpers were Janice Burns, Nicki Bailey and 

Winnie Larson.  Thank you for making time for us!  

The residents proudly show off their bulletin board 

display to family and friends who visit. 

We were kindly invited to Eaton School to attend 

the “Old Time Dance” workshop in January.  This 

featured the talents of Gordon STobbe, JJ Guy 

and Troy MacGillivray.   Thank you to the Eatonia 

Healthcare Foundation for supplying the Handivan 

and to Vicki Oomen for driving.  We picked up a 

few people in town and enjoyed an afternoon of 

music.  Thanks also to Winnie Larson and Janice 

Burns for helping get the residents on and off the 

bus.  We couldn’t plan these trips without 

volunteers like you!  Thank you to the organizers of 

this event for including us. 

 

We were fortunate to have the talents of Laura 

Hayes Smolinski entertaining us once again.  We 

always enjoy it when you come to sing and play for 

us.  Amy and her Playschool children also paid us a 

visit.  They played “Shape Bingo” with the residents 

and a good time was had by all!  There were lots of 

Valentine Treats handed out!   

 

Thank you to the Eatonia Health Care Auxiliary 

for hosting A “Christmas Party” in January and the 

monthly Birthday Party in February.  At the 

Christmas Party, we enjoyed and afternoon of music 

compliments of Brian Swan and friends.  Thank you 

all for coming, in spite of the awful weather!!  It 

was a wonderful afternoon! Happy Birthday to 

Emma Whitmarsh!  Her party was held on February 

14 with a Valentine’s Day theme.  They enjoyed an 

afternoon of Bingo, followed by a delicious cake and 

refreshments supplied by the Auxiliary ladies.  

Thank you to all of you, as well! 

 

We must not forget to mention all the volunteers 

from the churches who take time out of their busy 

schedules to provide our Weekly Service.  This is 

very important to the residents who attend and 

they thank you. 

 

Other volunteers this month include: Kathy 

Nunweiler, Sharon Price and Laurie Adams for 

delivering Meals on Wheels; Gail and Graham 

Morgan and Pat and Wes Tilbert for helping serve 

Bacon and Eggs in January and February; Jessie 

Williams, Winnie Larson and Lisa Hilts for helping 

serve Evening snack;  Thank you!! 

 
Last, but not least we thank everyone who has made 
a contribution of any kind to our facility. We 
appreciate it from the bottom of our hearts! 
HAVE A WONDERFUL MONTH…HOPEFULLY SPRING 

IS ON ITS WAY!! 
 

 

BLINGO 
Attention Ladies! 

Mark your calendars! 
The Eatonia Heritage Board is 

presenting its 4th Spring Blingo 
Brunch on May 4th at the Eatonia 
Community Hall from noon to 

3:00 pm.  For more information or 
to reserve a table, call Sharon at 

306-967-2693 or email @ 
dsprice@sasktel.net   
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